

T.E.Y.C



Cadet News Plus



Last month's evening saw the cadets making steam boats from small juice containers. We had some interesting design ideas. Two boats at a time raced and we waited with anticipation for the steam to build up

and for the

race to begin. The starts were not the fastest off the line and at times the progress was slow. A well done goes to Christopher whose boat sped along the canal and made it to the finish.





With the aid of a model boat kindly made by Mark Allinson we looked at launching and returning to the jetty taking in to consideration the wind direction, wind speed and the tides.

Visit to the R.N.L.I



At the end of January we visited the Lifeboat station at the end of the pier where we had an informative and interesting tour.

Joe was the model for the day putting on all the kit necessary before a shout.



The cadets enjoyed exploring the new Atlantic 85 with all its new high tech equipment. We then went upstairs to see where the crew spend their time while on duty. A big thank you goes to our commodore who was our guide for the afternoon.

Competitions

The list of title ideas for the news letter will be given to the commodore for him to choose the winner and it will be used in the next issue.

This month's competition is to design a logo for the cadet t-shirt. All the information is on the next page.

Training

Don't forget that there is training for older cadets and adults on the mezzanine floor during the cadet evening and if demand requires it the sessions can run later.

Up and coming events

Easter Sunday 16th April Family Day and Easter Egg hunt. First chance this year to get onto the water arrive around 12.30

Friday April 21st evening sail arrive to rig about 18.15

Next cadet meeting Friday 7th April



TEYC CADET REGATTA 2017 T-SHIRT COMPETITION



The May cadet regatta weekend is coming around soon $(12^{th} - 14^{th} \text{ May})$ and this year we would like you as cadets to design your own T-Shirt.

The t-shirt needs to have "TEYC" and "2017" written somewhere on it, the t-shirt will also have a basic one colour print.

Designs can be hand drawn or done on the computer and need to be handed in to Cheryl or Zoë by Friday 7th April. If you wish to email your design please send it to:

z.ager12@yahoo.co.uk

The winner will be revealed in the next newsletter. © Design to fit in this box: